
Announcements
*There will be a Post Prom meeting February 7th in Mrs. Ushers room

*Seniors: Please fill out the superlative questions in your email.

*Please sign up to donate blood on Friday, February 2 outside Mrs. Brummet’s door

There will be an informational softball meeting Tuesday 1/30 @ 5p in the Commons area @ LHS for anyone who is interested in playing
softball this year. It will only take about 15 mins

*When you receive your registration paperwork, the Pathway that you have been tentatively accepted for has been written on your form.
However, there is still an application process for most of our Pathway classes. So just because it is written on your form, does not mean

that the course will be for sure be your Pathway next year. 

*High School art club meeting will be held January 29th after school until 3:15 in the art room

*Seniors please make sure you are checking the scholarship page for all available scholarships

*If you are interested in being on the High School cheer squad, there is a sign up sheet in Student Services. 
Dates to remember

 2/25 6-7p Parent meeting
2/27-29 5-7p Open Gym
3/1 5-9p Cheer Tryouts

If you have any questions, see Coach Murphy

*Any sophomore-senior who is interested in taking the ASVAB test at Hillsboro High School, please see Mrs. Cress by Monday January
29th


